
Join us as we honor all of our TBE graduating High School Seniors 
with a special send-off blessing and gift. 

 

On that evening, the Men’s Club Scholarships will be presented. 
 

TBE MEN’S CLUB SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS FOR 2017 
 

The Men’s Club will proudly present its annual scholarship awards on Friday, June 10 at 
Kabbalat Shabbat services, beginning at 7:30pm. 
 

These grants are available to members of the Stamford and Fairfield County area high 
school graduating classes, who are of the Jewish faith and who will pursue accredited 
programs of higher education in the forthcoming academic year. 
 

Two separate awards will be presented: 
 

EDWARD J. KAPLIN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
EVE K. KAPLIN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 

The EDWARD J. KAPLIN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP is a grant given in equal parts over a 
four-year period.  The award is made based on an overall assessment of the following 
criteria:  Academic achievement, financial need, character, and citizenship. 
 

The EVE K. KAPLIN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP is a one-year grant.  The award is made to 
an applicant who has demonstrated talent in the fine or performing arts and 
whose career objective is to develop their talent.  The award is based on an 
overall assessment of the following criteria:  Demonstrated talent, academic 
achievement, financial need, character, and citizenship. 
 

WELCOME BACK TO OUR COLLEGE STUDENTS! 
 

Our college students will share how the subject of Israel has been experienced on campus, 
help our graduating 12th graders prepare for the future.  Many of our students have taken 
a Birthright Israel trip, and they will discuss how that experience influenced their lives. 
 

Friday, June 9, 2017 
 

Kabbalat Shabbat begins at 7:30 pm. 
 

All are welcome! 


